Brackbill, Robert

From: akftpf@comcast.net

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 4:50 PM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: Fwd: Highmark/West Penn Allegheny Health System

Although my husband and | are UPMC for Life subscribers, we believe it is necessary to approve the
Highmark/West Penn proposal to preserve health care competition in our region. We don't need a
monopoly. A monopoly is not good business for anybody! We would all lose in the end.

Thank you,

Audrey and Tom Franzetta
1722 Arlington Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15235
412-243-2345



